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Chariot House

CHARITY SEMINARS
UNDERSTANDING CHARITY ACCOUNTS
WEDNESDAY 20 NOVEMBER 2019 AT COMMUNITY BASE, BRIGHTON (6.30 TO 8.00PM)
WEDNESDAY 27 NOVEMBER 2019, LONDON (VENUE TO BE NOTIFIED) (3.30 TO 5.00PM)
Our next Charity Seminars will focus on understanding charity accounts.
As well as covering generally everything in charity accounts, we shall spend time particularly looking at funds (unrestricted, designated, restricted, and endowment), at classifying and the timing of income recognition (grants, contracted, deferred income), and how to prepare for the independent examination or audit of your accounts.
We believe this will be relevant to trustees, finance officers, and charity executives. As the Charity Commission regularly emphasise, it is vital for everyone involved in charity governance or management to understand finances.
The Seminars will be held at Community Base in the South Wing Conference Room, 113 Queens Road, Brighton BN1 3XG and in London (venue to be notified).
The programme is as follows:

 

	BRIGHTON
	LONDON
	

	· 6.15 pm 
	· 3.15 pm
	Coffee

	· 6.30 pm – 8.00 pm 
	· 3.30 pm – 5.00 pm
	Formal Presentations followed by discussion session 

	· 8.00 pm onwards
	· 5.00 pm onwards
	Buffet 


The cost of the seminar is £30 (£25 plus £5 VAT) per organisation regardless of the number of people attending from your charity or organisation.

Please feel free to forward this invitation to other people in your charity, and other charities or organisations which you think may be interested in attending.
To book your place(s) please return the attached reply slip to Lucy Eldridge by 7 November 2019.
With kind regards
John Thacker
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